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ALWAYS ON

lune 21, 2019

Gerald Smith
1122 Nineveh Road
Franklin, IN 46131

Re: The Bluffs at Youngs Creek, Section 1

Dear Mr. Smith:

We were requested to work with you in regards to the proposed waiver for stormwater discharge across
your property as it pertains to the The Bluffs at Youngs Creek, Section 1 development. As presented at
the Plan Commission meeting on June 18, 2019, the proposed project will decrease the existing area
from this site draining to the existing culvert under Nineveh Road by almost half of what is going to this
discharge point today. We had further discussions on this waiver directly after the end of the Plan
Commission meeting so that | could further explain the need for the waiver and to address any
gquestions that you might have. On June 20, 2019 you left me a voicemail stating that you and your wife
had further discussions and had decided that you had no further questions and that you had no further
objections to the proposed waiver that was presented.

If you agree with the above statements can you please sign below and return it to my attention so that
we can present this to the next Plan Commission meeting?

y/

1
SignatUl‘e LAY TS,

If you have any questions or further comments, please feel free to contact me at

sdbrobinson@stoeppelwerth.com or my direct phone line at (317) 570-4763.
Respectively submitted,

STOEPPELWERTH & ASSOCIATES, INC.
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Brian K. Robinson

LAND DEVELOPMENT SUPPORT SOLUTIONS




